

May 6, 2014

Mr. Kenneth Chinn Chinn Guitar Project 404 Lakewood Dr Longview, TX 75604

Dear Mr. Chinn:

Thank you for your generous in-kind donation to Spaulding Rehabilitation Hospital. Your gift will be used by the music therapists to help patients live to their highest potential while going through rehabilitation.

You will be recognized as *Chinn Guitar Project* in our donor publications. Please contact the Development Office at (617) 952-6880 if you would like this changed. Again, thank you for your generosity. Your investment in our hospital will make a tremendous difference in our patients' lives.

Sincerely,

Steven A. Patrick

Vice President of Development

Date of Donation:

5/1/2014

Gift Description:

4 Johnson Guitars

For tax purposes, we wish to confirm that no goods or services were provided in return for your generous contribution.

